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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill will not have a fiscal impact on the local governments of Greenville or Spartanburg to 
increase the number of Renewable Water Resources (ReWa) commission members from 
Greenville from seven to eight and to decrease the number of members from Spartanburg from 
two to one. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on  March 4, 2021 
State Expenditure 
N/A 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
This bill amends the composition of the commission governing ReWa, which a special purpose 
district providing sewer service in Greenville, Anderson, Laurens, and Spartanburg counties. 
Currently, the commission is comprised of eleven members in total, with one member each from 
Anderson and Laurens counties, two members from Spartanburg county, and seven members 
from Greenville county. This bill reduces the number of members from Spartanburg county from 
two to one and increases the number of members from Greenville county from seven to eight. 
 
The revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office contacted the counties affected by this bill and, based on 
the response received, does not anticipate this bill will have an impact on the local expenditures 
of Greenville or Spartanburg counties. Therefore, this bill will not have a fiscal impact on the 
local governments of Greenville or Spartanburg to increase the number of commission members 
from Greenville from seven to eight and decrease the number of members from Spartanburg 
from two to one. 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A  
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